
Thanks-for-Giving 

 a message from the  
 Pets Alive Board of Directors 

It's the time of year when many of us begin to reflect on what we are thankful for this year. For us, we think about 

it every day - we are grateful for YOU! Pets Alive is our passion and where our hearts are. Each day, like you, we 

would do anything to provide every animal a loving and caring home. Throughout the years, with your support we 

have expanded our facilities, adding Pets Alive Westchester and Pets Alive Puerto Rico to the our list of safe  

havens for companion animals who have nowhere else to turn, we have introduced new programming including the 

pet chow pantry, humane education, seniors for seniors and our low cost spay/neuter and vaccinations to address 

the needs of our communities.  Perhaps most importantly, we have rescued, rehabilitated and found loving, caring 

homes for thousands of animals. 

Through all of this, one thing has stayed constant - you - our supporters have stood with us to save these lives. You 

have been there to embrace our animals when they arrive scared and confused. You have spent countless hours 

playing, walking, petting and sometimes just sitting with them. You have escorted our animals to adoption events 

and spoken for them when they needed it most. Thank you for coming on this journey with us and ensuring that 

every animal is given the love, care and second chance for a home they deserve. 

As we approach the new year our focus is on synergy. With three wonderful sites, each with their own identities 

and spirits, we want to harness all of our strengths to enhance Pets Alive as a pillar of the no-kill movement. We 

are excited about the next steps and know that having your support will ensure we will be able to do even more to 

improve the lives of the animals who count on us! 

Our volunteers and supporters are the backbone of Pets Alive. It seems as though we cannot say thank you enough 

to those of you who have continued to support us over the years. You dedicate your time and energy to make a  

difference in the world. We would not exist without your helping hands and your generosity continues to amaze 

and inspire us. 

Thanks for giving your time, your love, your financial support, attending our events, raising awareness and so 

much more. You make miracles happen and our gratitude is endless. You are all lifesavers, literally. Thank you 

for believing in us and our mission. 

Wishing you a happy and healthy holiday season, 

Joy Carson, Sherry Faust, Maria Maldonado,  
Sandy Mozdierz , Rob and Marisol Thomas 
Pets Alive Board of Directors 

To learn more about  how you can help visit www.petsalive.com! 
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http://www.petsalive.com


Each story is a miracle - made possible by you!  

Boomer 
Pets Alive Westchester  

Boomer is one of the 600 dogs and 500 cats that lived at Elmsford Animal Shelter when Pets Alive took over 

the facility in 2010. He had arrived at the Shelter in 2008 when he was just two years old and like many of the 

pups who lived in the  overcrowded conditions, Boomer was listed as dog aggressive. He was also one of 

many dogs that hadnôt been given the opportunity to live a real life, arriving at the shelter as a young dog and 

sadly growing into a senior while living here. 

 

Around the same time that Pets Alive took over Elmsford Animal Shelter, a 

woman named Leslie began to volunteer 

at the shelter. She immediately  fell in 

love with Boomerôs sweet, gentle and 

loving demeanor. The two grew to be 

good friends quickly and Leslie set her 

sights on finding boomer a forever home. 

After consulting with some other volun-

teers and staff , the team decided to turn to so-

cial media knowing it could help Boomer but 

never imagining the miracle that happened next.  

 

The day after posting a picture of Boomer and 

Leslie on Facebook, Pets Alive Westchester 

received an email from a women who believed 

she knew Boomer. The women, a vet tech, shared her story of rescuing a 

pregnant pit bull, Nala, from the street and taking care of her and her four pups after an emergency c-section 

years earlier. Her family kept Nala and one of her pups, Lila and found homes for the others. The women ex-

plained that she believed Boomer was one of Nalaôs pups who was adopted by a friend of her husbandôs that 

had promised to give him a good life. They found out years later that the friend 

no longer had Boomer and had been searching for him ever since. Pets Alive 

Westchester checked the details of the story and found that indeed it was the 

same pup! 

 

The next day, the family arrived at Pets Alive Westchester to visit Boomer and 

better yet, take him back home where he belongs. After 7 long years, this 

lucky pup was finally in his forever home with two of his littermates! This 

miracle, along with the thousands of other that have occurred throughout Pets 

Alive facilities, have been made possible by YOU! Your love, support and 

commitment to our animals makes a world of difference in each of their lives 

and has rippling effects that serve to educate and inform the nation to protect 

and care for animals everywhere! 



Each story is a miracle - made possible by you!  

Happy Hernandez 
Pets Alive Puerto Rico  

Happy is one of 7 babies born at PAPR to Mrs. Hope Hernandez.  Hope is an 

older gal, and probably spent many years on the street.  When rescued, she 

was VERY pregnant, heartworm positive, and suffering from sarcoptic 

mange. When her babies were born, Hope made it very clear that her mother-

ing days were over - she refused to nurse the pups or even lay with them to 

keep them warm. Despite staffôs and volunteerôs best efforts, the pups died 

one-by-one over the course of a few days, until just one baby  remained.   We 

named the last pup ñHappyò in honor of Hope Hernandezôs good nature 

which never wavered despite the dire 

situation.    

 

Happy stole our hearts, and if you follow PAPR on Facebook (Pets 

Alive Puerto Rico) or Twitter (@PetsalivePR), she probably stole your 

heart too as you watched her story unfold in pictures and daily up-

dates. It was evident that Happy needed a miracle, and so we 

turned to YOU, our supporters ï and you didnôt let us down.  Day 

after day, you sent prayers and good wishes for the tiny pup.  Day af-

ter day, against all odds, she hung on - one day, two days, a week went 

by. Happy grew a little each day, and by two weeks of age, her big 

round tummy was legendary. When Happy opened her eyes for the 

first time at three weeks, YOU cheered! At 4 weeks of age, Happy suf-

fered a setback and YOU rallied 

her with your love and support.   

 

Soon Happy was eating solid food, and she no longer needed a bottle.  

She outgrew her crate.  She began to play and act like a real dog.  She 

was healthy, beautiful and extraordinarily cuddly. Soon it was time for 

her to make the ñjourney of a lifetime,ò to find her forever home in NY. 

We boarded a plane with our precious cargo, and touched down at JFK 

late at night. We spent one more glorious night with Happy, and 

brought her to Pets Alive in NY the next morning, where her potential 

adopter was waiting.  It was love at first sight!  Happy Hernandez, 

ñmiracle babyò, was adopted, and instantly became a cherished member 

of a loving, responsible family. Happy Hernandez is a miracle, made 

possible 

by 

Thanks-for-Giving! 



Each story is a miracle - made possible by you!  

Tyson 
Pets Alive Middletown 

Tyson is a handsome 2-3 year old pit bull mix who was surrendered to a shelter by his owners last December 

when their apartment was taken over by a new landlord who no longer allow dogs. The family was devastated 

but sadly moving was not an option they could afford. Tyson developed kennel cough while at the shelter, a 

highly treatable illness equivalent to an upper respiratory infection in humans. Yet, because he was in a ñkillò 

shelter whose policies don't allow for medicating animals, he was scheduled to be destroyed. Why should such 

a sweet young boy die of a easily treatable sickness he contracted while at a shelter ï a place that should pro-

tect animals? Luckily, Pets Alive read the volunteer accounts of how wonderful Tyson is and knew we had to 

take action.  

Tyson arrived on December 31, 2012, a bit on the thin side but extremely sweet 

and loving. He likes other dogs, knows several commands and even some cute 

tricks like ñhigh fiveò with both paws! Tyson is a pure charmer! 

 

After 3 months living at Pets Alive, Tysonôs miracle came along ï a forever 

family! A truly amazing family, who love pit bull type dogs so much they have 

3 others along with their 2 young children. This family had been turned down 

by several other rescues/shelters that refused them any more dogs because they 

already owned ñpit bullsò and had small children in the home. Why shouldnôt 

this family, a family that proved to pro-

vide an excellent loving home, be al-

lowed to have another dog no matter 

what breed?! Pets Alive does not dis-

criminate against any breed.  

 

After receiving their application, along with rave reviews and recom-

mendations ðthere was no doubt, this was the right home for Tyson! 

 

Tyson met his potential family and then was introduced to his potential 

four legged siblings. Not only was it love at first sight but all the furry 

kids loved one another too! The family, being very responsible pet own-

ers, decided they wanted to take their time ensuring each of their dogs would get along with Tyson and accept 

him before just taking him home. Within a couple of weeks, it was time. Tysonôs miracle had come and he was 

brought to his forever home filled with loving human and furry friends!  

 

Tyson is now enjoying the family heôs always deserved.  The family keeps in touch with us and sends us pic-

tures and updates. Everyone is doing wonderfully and Tyson is extremely happy.  Although we miss Tyson 

here at Pets Alive, we are extremely happy for him! He has a terrific home with an awesome family and other 

doggie bothers and a sister to play with. If every animal could experience a miracle like Tysonôs the world 

would be a wonderful place!! 



Miracles in the Making... 
Pooh Bear and Eeyore arrived to Pets Alive Middletown on a Saturday night in Septem-
ber after their person passed away. Unable to bring the animals home, family members 
were forced to surrender them immediately but were turned away from numerous shel-
ters in the 40 mile radius. Pets Alive  Middletown was the last hope for these guys, we 
knew we had to help! 
 
The condition of these dogs and the lack of care they had received throughout their 
lives was horrifying. Pooh Bear was severely overweight, his fur was dirty and mat-
ted to the point that he could barely turn his head! His discomfort made him Irrita-
ble.  Eeyore was completely blind in one eye and could probably not see so well 
with the other eye, his fur was very sparse in spots, he held his head tilted and was 
anxiously spinning in circles. We determined quickly that Pooh and Eeyore were 
seniors, between 13-15 years old and we were concerned that we would  
discover further medical issues.  
 
We spent  a few hours that evening, getting to know them and letting them know 
they were in good hands. A trip to the groomer freed Pooh and Eeyore of their 
filthy uncomfortable coats. The duo not only looked better but they began to 
perk up.  In no time, they began realize they were finally safe and continue to 
improve every day!  
 
Pooh Bear and Eeyore are in search of their forever home, they are both very 
sweet and love attention.  

To learn more about these and other adoptable animals visit www.petsalive.com! 

Chaos was trapped by our  Pets Alive Middletown TNR (Trap Neuter Return) team in November 2012 with a severely 
injured and infected eye. After being examined by our veterinarian, she underwent surgery to remove her eye and was 
spayed, given pain medications, antibiotics, and vaccinations. After recovering from her surgery with us she was  
returned to her caregiver to live out her life in her established and cared for colony.   
 
To pay it forward, Donna, Chaosôs caregiver, became a volunteer - first with the TNR Team and then at 
the cat house. Donna, along with her two step daughters, can be found most Saturdays 
working hard for the cats at Pets Alive.   
 
In July of 2013, Chaos needed our help again, she had lost sight in her good eye but was 
getting around just fine with the help of a colony mate who helped guide her around. 
Donna was in despair when she found that Chaos' companion had been hit by a car and 
passed away. Chaos was left to fend for herself, blind and alone on the streets of Mid-
dletown. We knew she wouldnôt last long like this so Donna and another volunteer 
grabbed a TNR humane trap and went to get Chaos. 
 
Back at Pets Alive, we racked our brains to figure out how to ensure this cat not only sur-
vived but has a full life. This was a challenge given she had never known human touch or 
even been inside a home with a human. After much thought we decided to see if Chaos 
could adjust to our senior apartment, a quite space with older and calmer cats who get 
along great with other cats.   
 
Donna spends every free moment she has with Chaos, always talking softly to her, watching her body, language learn-
ing her likes and dislikes, what frightens her and what is okay in the world of Chaos. Before long Chaos began to re-
spond positively to our voices, especially Donnaôs. Slowly Chaos moved herself closer and closer until she finally al-
lowed Donna to pet her and low and behold - Chaos is purring and enjoying being pet!  And then the most amazing 
breakthrough: Chaos walked up onto Donnaôs lap! While Chaos is by no means a lap cat the bond continues 
to grow and we're sure we will find Chaos curled up sleeping on Donnaôs lap one day soon. 

To learn more about  how you can help visit www.petsalive.com! 


